ATTENTION 5TH GRADE
PARENTS/GUARDIANS

We are in the process of coordinating a field trip to The
Watershed Institute in Pennington, NJ, as an enrichment
activity to the first Science unit - Watery Planet. Students will
study the watershed and do stream sampling. This trip would
take place rain or shine. Therefore, it is important students be
prepared and wear appropriate clothing and footwear for the
day.

This trip is scheduled for Wednesday, September 28th. Please
note, we are waiting on transportation information to finalize
the trip. Permission slips will be sent home once all details are
finalized, to include cost, lunch, and more. For planning
purposes, if you would prefer your student not attend this trip,
we kindly request you contact his/her homeroom teacher by
Friday, 9/9/2022.

Thank you!
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